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Tuolumne Fire District
18690 Main Street
Tuolumne, CA 95379

June Department Report

· June 7th  The Department did fireworks standby at Summerville High School for graduation.
· June 8th The Department did EMS standby and PR at a special event at Westside.
· June 10th Engineer DeGraff attended a Training Officers meeting at station 81 as representative.
· June 13th The HMP review was returned from Cal OES with specific changes that need to be met. Continuing to work on it- New due date is July 13th.
· June 17th The Department staffed up E-733 and assisted Cal Fire with ABH to Cover stations during the Aero Fire.
· June 18th E-733 responded to the Springs Fire on J59 while covering the Standard Cal Fire Station
· June 19th DOT 90 inspections done on E-732 and E-733.  E-731 still at Hi Tech for repairs.
· June 21st-23rd The on duty crew assisted with EMS standby during the entire 75th Lumber Jubilee.
· June 22nd  Former Chief Ohler turned in his letter of resignation to terminate his 90 day leave of absence and officially resign as a Fire Chief.
· June 24th  The on duty crew attended EMS training at station 81.
· June 26th Attended a Teams meeting with Tuolumne County and Cal OES regarding the HMP requirements.
· June 27th The County did another station siren test at 1100 hrs. This time our siren did not activate.
· June 28th Received the Cal OES per position reimbursement for the Jan/Feb Mud/Debris assignment $35,798.66.
· June 30th The 100KW station generator had an annual service preformed in house.



Please contact me with any questions or concerns.
Respectfully, 


Jeff Santi
Fire Chief
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